
 
 
 
 

Commit to Life Golf Tournament 

 

April 15, 2013 
Rio Bravo Country Club 

12:00pm Shotgun 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Join the Vernon Valenzuela Memorial Foundation in a golf 
tournament to benefit local high school graduates. All proceeds 
will fund graduation expenses for at-risk youth in Kern County. 

The tournament will feature prizes, beverages, lunch, and dinner. 
 
The mission of the Vernon Valenzuela Memorial Foundation is to 

continue the vision and good work started by local Vietnam 
Veteran and family advocate Vernon Valenzuela. 

 
All tournament fees and donations are tax deductible. 

 
Learn more at www.vvmemorialfoundation.org  

or by calling (661) 368-5756. 
 

Vernon Valenzuela Memorial Foundation 

“Never doubt your ability to make a difference or the importance of your pursuit,  
we are not powerless unless we quit.” – V2 

http://www.vvmemorialfoundation.org/

